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O ' Address Reply to: Post Office Box 767
,--*f Chicago. Illinois 60690 . 7 fg g

Augus t 9, 1982

Mr. Richard C. DeYoung, Director
Of fice o f Inspection and En forcement
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: Zicn Station Unit 1
Proposed Imposition o f
Civil Penalties
NRC Docket No . 50-295

Reference (a): July 9, 1982, letter from
J. G. Keppler to J. J. O 'Conno r.

Dear Mr. DeYoung:

In response to the letter of reference (a) and in
acccrdance with the requirements of 10 CFR 2.205, Commonwealth
Edison Company hereby provides a remittance in the amount of
$100,000 for the civil-penalties imposed in connection with the
personnel overexposure of March 25, 1982. Our response to the NRC's
Inspection Report regarding this incident is being provided underi

separate cover.

l Please address questions regarding this matter to this
o f fice.

Very truly yours,

w ou -

Byr _ Lee, Jr.

Executive Vice-Presi ent
im

!
Enclosure

cc: J. G. Keppler
Region III g
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